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Yes, that shouldn’t be an issue.

On Fri, Mar 8, 2019 at 1:57 PM Matthews, Paul <PMatthews@a2gov.org> wrote:

Good Afternoon Wayne,

 

Section C. and Section D.  of ITB #4572 listed properties that were not supposed to be part
of the awarded contract until year two.  Are you able to start mowing the properties listed in
those sections in year one of the agreement for the bid price if you are awarded the contract?

 

Paul Matthews

Assistant Manager, Public Works

City of Ann Arbor Public Services Area

4251 Stone School Road

Ann Arbor, MI 48108

734.794.6350 ext. 43386
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-- 
Thank You,
K. Wayne Bingham II
Director of Grounds
RNA Facilities Management
(313) 802-5085


